Hello, My name is Benjamin Kopp, most of you know me as Ben.  
I am writing to you today, seeking your vote for the Chair of Vehicle Technical Operations Committee.  
My career in the technical field began over 15 years ago as a mechanic in the Agricultural industry. I have been fortunate to have progressed upward into my current position as a Regional Maintenance Director for Coach USA, where I have served the past five years.  
Shortly after joining the team at Coach USA, I became active with BISC and BusMARC, where I currently serve BusMARC as the Vice-Chair. This has provided me with a deeper understanding of my passion for our industry.  
My experience in the motorcoach industry, accompanied by lessons learned in other industries, has allowed me to establish and build strong relationships with OEM and Vendor representatives.  
With this foundation, I am stepping forward to seek the leadership of the Vehicle Technical Operations Committee and lead our team by expanding opportunities, strengthening relationships, and producing higher levels of continuous education.  

